Junior Livestock Auction, Clark County Fair
17402 NE Delfel Road, Ridgefield, WA 98642
360-397-6180 * www.ClarkCoFair.com

Local Youth
Quality Livestock

May 17, 2020

Dear Exhibitors, Parents, Supporters and Community,

With the recent news of the 2020 Clark County Fair being cancelled the Clark
County Junior Livestock Auction Committee has been faced with some difficult
decision making. The Committee is committed to staying true and consistent
with its Mission Statement, and in doing so, we have elected to move forward
with a plan to help and support our Exhibitors by holding an Online Junior Live-
stock Auction. Participation is solely up to the exhibitor and family.

It is not only our goal to help financially but to also give our community a "safe
distance" event to participate in during these trying times. It is our goal-to hold
this event meeting all state and county guidelines.

The committee is meeting weekly to put together the details of the 2020 Clark
County Online Junior Livestock Auction and we plan to have this information fi-

nalized in the next 30 days. Please stay tuned for further details.

Questions may be directed to juniorlivestockauctionccf@hotmail.com.

Thank you for your time and patience.
Sincerely,

The Clark County Junior Livestock Committee
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